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P.O. Box 968 ge#
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Dear Mr. Stewart: v p /> |
Please find enclosed a copy of Southwest Research and Information Center's hy
comments on the SOHI0 Western Mining Co. and Reserve Oil and Minerals # 'g,4
Radioactive Materials License Renewal Application and Groundwater Discharge ju/
Program.

We have requested a public hearing on the License Renewal Application and
Discharge Plan and encourage other interested individuals and groups to
contact the New Mexico Environmental Improvement Division and express
interest in the relicensing of.the SOHIO L-Bar uranium project about 3 miles
east of Seboyeta, New Mexico.

IIf you have any questions or would like further information, please feel
free to call or write at the address and phone below.

Sincerely,

./ '

Chris Shuey I

Research Associat
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